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Grand Rapids Christian Elementary School Iroquois Campus

2020-2021 Back to School Information
Kindergarten Families

Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to partnering with you in your child’s education and are excited to welcome you in
August for the 2020-2021 school year! This note contains a lot of “need to know” information. Please read it
carefully.

Required Documentation — Due August 12, 2020
1. The Health Appraisal form and an official copy of your child’s up-to-date immunization record from your
doctor or a certified waiver needs to be turned in to the school office no later than August 12, 2020.
*Note that the front and back must be filled out and the form must be signed by the student’s doctor’s
office.

2. We will also need a copy of your child’s Birth Certificate by August 12, 2020. Your child will not be able
to start school until these forms and documents have been submitted.

You may either send these in the mail (1050 Iroquois SE Grand Rapids, MI 49506), email them to Michelle
Ogdahl (mogdahl@grcs.org), or drop them off at the school office. The school office will be open 9:00 am
— 2:00 pm starting August 3rd.

Upcoming Dates and Events
e August 12 — Required documentation due at the school office
e August 19 — First Day of Kindergarten, half-day with dismissal at 12:10 pm
e September 4-7 No School - Labor Day Weekend

Kindergarten School Times KidsCare Offering and Times
TBD — stay tuned for school start/end times TBD — stay tuned for KidsCare start/end times

If you have questions, please contact Michelle Ogdahl at mogdahl@grcs.org
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